
 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the DuBois Regional Airport in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Clearfield-Jefferson Counties Regional Airport Authority, 

located at 377 Aviation Way, Suite 1, Reynoldsville, Pennsylvania, 15851. 

 

The funding for this project will rehabilitate and reconstruct the DuBois Regional Airport’s runway, taxiway, and 

apron. The surfaces were last paved in 2001 and have deteriorated due to the unique northeast freeze/thaw cycle. 

This project will allow this rural Pennsylvania commercial service airport to continue with safe operations. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


